
This message was sent from outside the organization. Do not open links or attachments unless you recognize the
source of this email and know the content is safe.

From: Marcia Zgoda
To: foil
Subject: [EXTERNAL] 450 Olean Road, Aurora, NY Owner: James F. Collins II and Jacqueline Collins
Date: Tuesday, April 22, 2025 12:50:27 PM
Attachments: image845200.png

Good Day,

Can I please get a copy of the most recent paid water bill.

Thanks very much,
Marcia Zgoda

Marcia Zgoda​​​​

Paralegal

50 Fountain Plaza, Suite 1700
Buffalo, NY 14202‑2216

ph: 716.853.5100 ext. 1237 | d: 716.218.7590 | fx: 716.853.5199
MZgoda@lippes.com | lippes.com
LinkedIn  //  Facebook

This email message, including attachments, are confidential and may be protected by the attorney/client
or other applicable privileges.  The information is intended to be conveyed only to the designated
recipient(s) of the email message.  Unauthorized use, dissemination, distribution or reproduction of this
message by anyone other than the intended recipient(s) is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.  If
you are not an intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately, delete the message from your
email system, and destroy any other copies in your possession. 
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